RRFox3768@hotmail.com

From: Skyline MountainSpecialService <smssd2013@pb08.wixemails.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 4:45 PM

To: Roy Fox

Subject: Letter to customers
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SKYLINE MOUNTAIN SPECIAL SERVICE BISTRICT

As always, the SMSSD Board welcomes and appreciates
customer/member input and will continue to work with full fiduciary
responsibility to represent the best interests of SMR members. If you

have any questions or suggestions, please look at the resources on our
website at www.smssdutah.gov and/or email us at

smssd2013@gmail.com.
also if you noticed the website is changed over to .gov as now required
by State, but the .com will continue working for a few more months
Below are the survey results pages 1 - 3, Unfortuntly the spreadsheets
did not transfer over so there is picture of results.













Below is the 2024 Blank copy sent out.
You can find full packet sent out on our website under documents






Below is the results of the 2018 Survey
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